
2177

New Zealand Gazette
OF THURSDAY, 30 JUNE 1994

WELLINGTON: MONDAY, 4 JULY 1994 ISSUE NO. 66

Vice Regal

Return of the Governor-General From Overseas
Her Excellency the Governor-General, Dame Catherine
Tizard, G.C.M.G., D.B.E., returned to Auckland at 1 a.m. on
Monday, 4 July 1994, following a private visit to Fiji.
Her Excellency has now resumed the performance of all the
functions of the office of Governor-General. Accordingly,
the Right Honourable Sir Thomas Eichelbaum, G.B.E., has
relinquished the office of the Administrator of the
Government.
HUGO JUDD, Official Secretary.
Government House, Wellington.
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